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Senator Joe Robach to Presents: How to Plan for Your Child’s College Future

Planning for your child's college future can be confusing and difficult. That's why I'm
pleased to announce that I will be hosting two Financial Aid Forums to help those seeking
information about what kind of financial aid is available and how you can apply for it.

New York State Senator Joseph Robach is pleased to announce that he is hosting two
Student Financial Aid forums for families.

The College Financial Aid forums will be held on Thursday, April 10, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. at the
Town of Greece Community & Senior Center, located at 3 Vince Tofany Boulevard, and
Monday, April 21 at 7:00 p.m. at the Brighton Memorial Library, 2300 Elmwood Avenue.
Representatives will have information available such as College Cost, Financial Aid programs
such as TAP and HEOP, Financial Planning, College Savings Programs, and how to fill out

FAFSA forms.

This event is free and open to the public. For more information, click on the PDF links below

or call Senator Robach's office at (585) 225-3650


https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/education
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/financial-aid

